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June 26,2008

Daniel T. Buckley
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E St., NW
Washington, DC 20463

Re: The Walt Disney Productions Employees PAC, C00197749

Dear Mr. Buckley:

I am writing in response to your letter dated June 6,2008 with regard to my client, the
Walt Disney Productions Employees PAC ("Disney PAC"). Per your request, attached please
find a copy of the letter from Disney PAC to Team Sununu requesting a refund of $500. Once
Disney PAC receives the refund check, it will be reported on Schedule A supporting Line 16 of
the report covering the period during which the refund was received.

In addition, Disney PAC's April monthly report was amended on June 26, 2008 to
indicate that the contribution to Steve Chabot for Congress dated March 11,2008 was intended
for Representative Chabot's general election and the March 26, 2008 contribution to Senator
Sununu was designated for the general election and is now reported as such. In your
conversation with Carrie Hoback, you stated that submitting an amended April monthly for these
two contributions would satisfy your request.

If you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely.

Melissa Laurenza

Enclosure
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June 25,2008

Paul Collins
545HooksettRoad,#17
Manchester, NH 03104

Re: Refund of Contribution from The Walt Disney Productions Employees PAC

Dear Mr. Collins:

I am writing on behalf of the Walt Disney Productions Employees PAC ("Disney PAC")
regarding a contribution to Senator Sununu's 2008 primary election dated December 12, 2007 in
the amount of $1,000. The contribution was undesignated and was reported by Disney PAC as a
contribution to the primary. It should have been noted that the $1,000 contribution in December
was designated as $500 to the 2008 primary election and $500 to the 2008 general election.

Because the contribution was undesignated, and a request for redesignation was not made
within 60 days, we are required to ask for a refund of $500 to remedy any excessive contribution
to Senator Sununu's 2008 primary election.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. I appreciate your
assistance with this matter.

Sincerely.

Melissa Lai

Robert S. Strauss Building /1333 New Hampshire Avenue. N.W. / Washington, D.C. 20036-1564 / 202.887.4000 / fax: 202.887.4288 / www.akingump.com
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